
This half term we are Going for Gold. We 
are celebrating all things Olympics! 
From inclusion, determination and 

teamwork we are looking at all 
attributes to be a winner in our lives. 

We will be reading
‘On your marks, get set, gold!’ 

and  ‘My Encyclopaedia of 
very important Sport’. 

Communication is at the forefront of our 
curriculum and class 8 will continue to 

enhance their spoken, written, sign and 
listening communication skills. We will be 
reading examples of sports reports and 

creating our own reports both written and 
presented in a ‘newsround’ style. 

We will develop our non-fiction writing and 
focus on sports that interest us. 

This term we are going to learn time, both 
strategies to identify the time of day, routines, 

and reading clocks and working out the 
length of time needed to complete a task to 

aid life skills. 
In science we are exploring, growing and 

learning about plans. We will look at the life 
cycles of a variety of plants and how they 

benefit human life. 

Following our ‘Going for Gold’ topic we are 
highlighting the importance of healthy 

lifestyles and how we can stay active. This will 
be developed through our daily routines, PE 
sessions and PSED lessons. This term we also 

have SPORTS DAY! We welcome parents and 
careers to come along to watch and get 
involved and have a great time with us. 

Pablo Picasso is our focused artist this term. 
We will create artwork using different materials 

and media.
In cooking, we are going to have more 

ownership and creativity over our recipes 
using what we have learnt to develop our 

own new recipes. 

We are travelling back in time to the ancient 
Olympic games. A journey of comparison 

from then and now to develop our 
understanding of how we have the Olympics 

today. We will continue to add to our class 
map when we see where the Olympics have 

been held in previous years.

We will be growing our own plants in science – 
if anyone has any spare compost, bulbs or 

seeds that they could donate to us, we would 
be very grateful! 

Please keep an eye out for trip letters and 
sports day information over the coming 

weeks. 
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